
Grant Applications Are Now Closed for This Quarter 

Thank you for your interest in applying for a Cousins Subs Make It Better Foundation 
grant. 

As of now, we have reached the submission limit for this quarter and are no longer 
accepting additional applications. 

We encourage you to check back at the start of the next application window and apply 
early. 

Upcoming Deadlines: 

Quarter Board Meeting Full Application Deadline 

Q1 2026 January 8, 2026 December 8, 2025 

For more details, visit cousinssubs.com/foundation or contact us with questions at 
foundation@cousinssubs.com.  

Next submission window opens: September 10, 2025 

http://www.cousinssubs.com/foundation
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